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Eleanor Parry

From: Geof Mansfield <GMANSFIELD@ncc.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 11:32 AM
To: Mark Maund
Subject: PB2018/00762   Proposed Biosources Facility - University of Newcastle

Hi Mark, 
 
I refer to your consultation letter of 16 January 2018 regarding the above proposed development. It is advised that 
the report prepared by de Witt Consulting in support of the request to the Department for 
SEARS  generally  identifies the key issues associated with the proposal and the various reports required to be 
submitted in support of the development application. Additional Issues raised by Council concerning 
SEPP(Vegetation in Non‐Rural Areas)2017, crime prevention and traffic/parking were included in the SEARS. 
 
Thank you for the consultation. 
 
Regards 
 
Geof Mansfield | Principal Planner (Development) 
Development and Building Services | Planning and Regulatory 
Newcastle City Council 
Phone: +61 2 4974 2767 | Fax: +61 2 4974 2701 | Mobile: 0407 286 899 
Email: gmansfield@ncc.nsw.gov.au 
Web: www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au 
Our Corporate Values: Cooperation | Respect | Excellence | Wellbeing 
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